
 

December 8, 2014 

 
Mr. Dave Kubeczko 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
796 Megan Ave, Suite 201 
Rifle, Colorado 81650 
 
Re: McIntyre 1-3ST Well 
 Field Inspection Form - Document # 662300644 
 
 
Dear Dave, 
 
With regard to the referenced COGCC Field Inspection Form, Santa Fe Natural Resources, Inc. 
has corrected the items that were outstanding from 2012 as follows: 
 

1) we have ensured that the location is free of trash; 
2) we have installed new signage on the two production tanks, as well as a new location 

sign; 
3) we have removed equipment not necessary for production from the location; and 
4) we have marked the guy line anchors as required. 

 
Please advise if you require anything further to resolve the status of this previous field 
inspection. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sharon Regan-Williams, President 
 
 
 

Santa Fe Natural Resources, Inc. 

 

 
303.956.1116, mobile 

sharonreganwilliams@me.com 


	Sharon Regan-Williams, President

